
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 

 

Friday 1st December 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

‘Tis the season! December is upon us finally and the children are feeling excited about all 

the festive activities coming up this month. This week, we started with our work on fractions, 

looking at equivalent fractions. We are continuing our work on the Christmas Spiders (where 

we are practising how to use parenthesis correctly), looking to tweak the story in our 

Innovate part of the unit.  

 

Times Tables 

This is a big focus for our children - we want every child to feel confident with their times 

tables knowledge and to have a good speed of recall to support their learning in class, 

especially with the direct link with fractions. 

Remember to keep practising your times tables with TT Rock Stars ‘Sound Checks’ and 

‘Studio time’!  

 

School Uniform 

We are noticing that school uniform expectations are beginning to slip - please can we ask 

that the children come to school wearing the correct uniform (no trainers or hoodies on non-

PE days please).  

 

Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 7th December 

 

Carols by Candlelight 

The children have started practising their carols for the Carols By Candlelight event on 

Wednesday 13th December, where the singing will at 4pm – 5pm. There is due to be another 

performance on Thursday 14th from 2pm – 3pm. 

 

Final Day of Term - Friday 16th December  

We will be having a day filled with Christmas fun, quizzes and party games! We would like to 

invite your child to bring in a board/card game (non-electronic) to school to enjoy in some 

downtime.  

Thanks for all of your support, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali and Miss Piercy  


